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April 19-26 

Offering  $11,075.75 

Faith Promise  $3,855.00 

Tithes, offerings, and faith promise can be 

given online, at the drive-in  services, 

brought into the office on Fridays,  or 

mailed to the church at 6202 Jefferson 

River Road, Athens, GA 30607. Thank you 

for your faithfulness! 

SERVICE UPDATE 

UPCOMING REVIVAL MEETING 

BIBLE TIME TRAINING 

Evangelist Matt Galvan and his wife Hannah will be with us May 17-20. 

Matt will be leading a teen activity for our youth group on Saturday, May 

16. We will be giving more details in the near future. Please be in prayer 

that our church will see God move mightily during this revival meeting!   

The Sunday service this week will be a drive-in service and livestream with no evening service 

on Mother’s Day. Wednesday will be livestreamed as usual. Please continue to pray for          

guidance as we make decisions in the upcoming weeks concerning our services. Thank you 

for your faithfulness to attend our drive-in and live stream services!    

Thomas Simpson will be with us May 30-31 to lead training sessions for our VBS hosted by            

Neighborhood Bible Time. VBS is currently scheduled for July 19-24. We will need many         

workers for registration, teaching, counseling, setup and takedown, crowd control, snacks, 

crafts, and more! Training will be Saturday the 30th beginning at  6:30pm.  

All services are currently being livestreamed through Facebook and the church’s website. If 

you experience any issues with viewing, please text Mike Swafford at 706-362-3188. The      

services can also be viewed anytime after the livestream. Please continue to share our ser-

vices on social media! 

Happy  
Mother'’s  

Day' 
‘ 

LIVESTREAM 

MISSIONARIES OF THE WEEK 
BRANDON & TABITHA MURDOCK  

On Deputation to Germany 

During this time of cancelled meetings, we have been busy 

with projects at our local church. Brandon has helped several 

churches set up online giving and video services. The Lord has 

opened opportunities because of the pandemic to share the 

Gospel to spiritually hungry people. Thank you for your prayers 

during this time! 


